
THE GOVERNMENT OF KADUNA STATE
KADUNA STATE TRAFFIC LAW ENFORCEMENT AUTHORITY (KASTLEA)

PUBLIC NOTICE

This is to notify all interested companies that the submission date 

for the advertisement with the above-named title, published on 

th27th March 2019, has been extended to Wednesday, 17  April 

2019.

All bids are to be submitted not later that 12:00pm noon on 

th
Wednesday,17  April 2019.

RE: INVITATION TO TENDER FOR ENFORCEMENT AND 

OPERATIONS EQUIPMENT

Signed

Corps Marshal/CEO

KASTLEA
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